
Advice  for  Hibs’  fans
travelling to Starks Park

Hibs’ fans travelling to the Ladbrokes Championship match at
Starks Park Kirkcaldy  on Saturday will occupy the North Stand
(McDermid) at the stadium with turnstiles opening at 2pm.

Those supporters who have pre-purchased tickets for collection
can  do  so  at  the  designated  area  adjacent  to  the  Ticket
Pod and  this will avoid an unnecessary wait in the queue at
the  Ticket  Pod.  Cash  turnstiles  are  in  place  for  adult
supporters attending without a ticket and fans should proceed
direct to the turnstiles to gain entry.

Supporters seeking any form of concessionary ticket should
proceed to the Ticket Pod and there is expected to be a large
attendance on the day so fans are advised to arrive in plenty
of time for kick off in order to reduce queues. Proof of
status entitling a spectator to concessionary admission may be
requested at the Ticket Pod and Raith Rovers FC reserves the
right  to  refuse  concessionary  admission  if  satisfactory
evidence cannot be produced.

Supporters coaches should park within the Beveridge Park car
park and there is an overspill facility at the west end of the
esplanade.

Car parking is available at Beveridge Park car park and at
Kirkcaldy Railway Station, although spaces in the latter are
likely  to  be  limited.  There  is  also  plenty  of  parking
available at the esplanade, and fans are reminded that Pratt
Street will be closed to traffic at 2.30pm in the interests of
safety.

At the present time there are no roadworks on the M90 motorway
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between  Edinburgh  and  the  A92  regional  road  nor  in  the
vicinity of Starks Park, however the Forth Road Bridge will
close to all traffic at 8pm with lane restrictions commencing
at  7pm.  This  should  not  present  any  issues  for  those
travelling  to  or  from  this  game.

For  up  to  date  travel  information  fans  should  visit  the
Traffic  Scotland  website  or  follow  on  Twitter
@trafficscotland.

 


